
From: Dillon, Robert T  
Sent: Sunday, February 21, 2016 8:24 AM 
To: McGee, Brian <McgeeB@cofc.edu> 
Cc: Auerbach, Mike <auerbachmj@cofc.edu>; Hillenius, Willem Jacob <HilleniusW@cofc.edu>; Pope, Ed 
<popeeb@cofc.edu> 
Subject: Completing the record 
 
 
Dear Dr. McGee, 
 
In reviewing your (extensive) memorandum of 2/19, I have discovered that one email has been omitted 
from the record.  This was the email from Dr. Auerbach to me on 2/9, in which Dr. Auerbach accused me 
of playing “silly, sanctimonious games.”  The header for the Auerbach 2/9 memo appears at the bottom 
of the ninth page of your pdf scan, but the text itself seems to have been deleted. 
 
Could I ask you to re-compile the record and send me a fresh, complete copy of your memo? 
 
Thank you, 
Rob 
 
+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 
Dr. Robert T. Dillon, Jr. 
Department of Biology, College of Charleston 
Charleston, SC  29424 
Voice 843-953-8087, Fax 843-953-5453 
DillonR<at>cofc<dot>edu 
http://dillonr.people.cofc.edu/home.html 
+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 
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